
Power to Save
An initiative of Think Local First DC’s

To help your DC businesses save on energy, Think 
Local First is providing free, simple energy assessments 
from March 15th to April 22nd.

Trained DC university student volunteers will do the 
assessments, which cost nothing, take 30 minutes, 
and show how you can easily save on your business’ 
energy costs.

To sign up, visit powertosavedc.com

Brought to you by:

To sponsor student volunteers, email Katharine Pelzer: kpelzer@nextility.com


